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During the last school year, more than 20,000 children were identified as 
homeless in San Diego County. Kids face many hardships. School supplies 
should not be one of them.

SDCCU® is partnering with the San Diego County Office of Education to collect monetary donations to 
purchase back-to-school supplies for local students in need. Help fill the virtual SDCCU school bus with 
our friends from Channel 93.3, Star 94.1 and JAM’N 95.7 now through August 31. You can donate online at 
sdccu.com/donate or in-store at any Ralphs or Food 4 Less grocery store in San Diego County. 

SDCCU® Stuff the Bus

For details, visit sdccu.com/donate.
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